
Aura Russell-Bedder
Portland
LD 2283
Dear Judiciary Committee Members,
I am writing in support of LD2283. As a Licensed Clinical Social Worker practicing 
in the state of Maine for twenty years, I feel confident that the tools provided in this 
bill will prevent suicide and homicide tragedies in our state. 
Thank you.


